
Placer  County  finalizing
Tahoe community plan
People have until June 23 to comment on the draft Tahoe Basin
Community Plan policy document created by Placer County.

The document provides direction on future land use decisions
for Placer County in the Lake Tahoe Basin Area. As a policy
document, it provides for the legal basis for all zoning,
subdivision, and related land use actions within the Tahoe
Basin portion of Placer County.

The document may be accessed online.

There will be a town hall meeting June 4 at the Kings Beach
Community Center at 6pm.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/05/placer-county-finalizing-tahoe-community-plan/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/05/placer-county-finalizing-tahoe-community-plan/
http://www.placer.ca.gov/departments/communitydevelopment/planning/tahoebasincpupdate

